NEW MEXICO

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
AZTEC, NEW MEXICO

February 25, 1955

Att: ¥Mr. William C. Russell
Dear Mr, Russell:

We are retuming your Form C~122-B on your #1 Hardie well., As I
understood Mr, lacey's conversation with you you were to estimate

a dsliverability frow your chart after a week's production and submit
this in lieu of Form €x]22-<B, I do not believe that he msant you
wore to estimate an open flow,

I would suggest that you get hold of Bill Richardson of Southerm
Union Cas Co. and sse 1f you can secure a chart for purposes of
estimating a deliverability.

Yours very truly

Znery C. Arnold
Supervisor, District #3

ICAtks
cct Elvs A. Uts, Santa Pe.
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